Copy of email to Mr E Sheath, Head of Strategic Policy, Lewes District Council 

Date 1 February 2016

Dear Mr Sheath, 
We write to formally submit the Wivelsfield Neighbourhood Plan. 
Following your request to withdraw the May 2015 Wivelsfield Neighbourhood Plan, which was subsequently pended, the Parish Council resolved to carry out the following additional work:-
-        A Sustainability Appraisal incorporating a Strategic Environmental Assessment 
-        A revised Site Assessment Report fully articulating the detailed process followed
Please find attached the January 2016 Submission Version of the Wivelsfield Neighbourhood Plan which has been updated to reflect the additional work requested and the findings of the Sustainability Appraisal incorporating a Strategic Environmental Assessment.     
-        Wivelsfield Neighbourhood Plan
-        Sustainability Appraisal incorporating a Strategic Environmental Assessment
-        Basic Conditions Statement
-        Consultation Statement
-        Site Assessment Report
Please would you acknowledge receipt of this email and documents.
I look forward to hearing from you regarding the above documents. 
Yours sincerely,
Ian Dawson
Chairman, Wivelsfield Parish Council
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